
November 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

This second half term is always a very busy, but exciting time in nursery as we begin our 

preparations for the festive period! This half term our topic is ‘Terrific Tales’ and the children 

will be enjoying a range of stories from traditional tales, festive stories and of course, The 

Christmas Story. We will also be focusing on lots of communication and language activities, 

such as retelling stories, story jigsaws and helicopter stories. 

During the week, the children will have the opportunity to take part in P.E. sessions in the main 

school hall. These will continue to take place on a Thursday morning, and we ask that your child 

comes to school in sensible footwear and ask that girls wear leggings or trousers on this day.  

Forest School activities take place throughout the week, but we have set sessions on a 

Wednesday afternoon, and we ask that you send a pair of wellies for these sessions. If possible, 

these should be left at nursery as we take advantage of the Forest School area whenever we 

can. 

We hope to continue with a food activity as often as possible throughout this half term. This 

will be on a Friday afternoon. 

The weather at this time of year can be very unpredictable and with this in mind, please can 

you make sure your child has a coat with them and also a warm hat and gloves. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to talk to approach myself or one 

of the nursery team and we will be happy to help you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Blackstone and the Nursery Team 

 

 

 


